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PHOTO OPPORTUNITY/MEDIA ALERT 
 

FOREST CITY STAPLETON CELEBRATES THE MOVE-IN OF ITS FIRST 
RESIDENTS TO THE NEW CONSERVATORY GREEN NEIGHBORHOOD  

 
Councilman Christopher Herndon and Stapleton’s Chief Gardening Officer to Make Remarks  

During Event Held Saturday, July 20 
 
WHAT:  Stapleton will officially welcome the first two families, the Cyriacks and Halls, to their 
newly completed homes in the Conservatory Green neighborhood by holding a commemorative 
celebration that marks the start of build-out of Denver’s next great neighborhood.  
 
Remarks will be made from Forest City executives and Councilman Christopher J. Herndon about 
what this means for the growth of Denver and Stapleton as a neighborhood.  Light refreshments 
will be served. 
 
WHO:  
Forest City Stapleton invites all Conservatory Green homebuyers and prospects to attend this 
celebration in addition to several local dignitaries and community members including:  
 

• Forest City executives 
• Councilman Herndon 
• Representatives from David Weekley and Wonderland Homes 
• Representatives from Stapleton United Neighbors and the Master Community Association 
• Bryant Mason, The Urban Farm Co. 
• Friends & Family of the Cyriacks and Halls 

 
WHERE:  
Stapleton’s Visitor Center 
4928 Uinta St 
Denver, CO 80238 
See the center on a map 
 
WHEN:  
Saturday, July 20th  
10:00am-10:30am  
*A Photo Opportunity with Councilman Herndon and the first families will take place at 
10:35am. 
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